
Things That Grow  
This half term, children will be learning all 

about growth. They will read a range of books 
about plants and seeds, discussing how things 

grow. Using a range of gardening tools, 
children will plant different seeds and 

observe what happens to them over time. We 
will plant sunflower seeds and see which 

flower grows the  tallest. Children 
will look closely at different 

flowers, naming the parts and 
creating some flower inspired 

artwork. 

Spring 
Children will learn about special events 
that take place during Spring, including 
Easter and Mother’s Day. They will talk 

about what happens in Spring and    
compare to other seasons of the year. 
Children will decorate eggs and have 
fun finding eggs around the school 

grounds. 

Fairy Tales 
Children will continue to read a selection of fairy tales  
and be encouraged to retell them through role play and 

by playing with small world toys.  
We will identify and explore the colour and textures of 

a range of fruit and vegetables and talk about the 
importance of a healthy diet. 


